RRWCD meeting to be held in Yuma
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Wednesday, 04 April 2012 07:44 -

The board of directors of the Republican River Water Conservation District will be holding its
regular quarterly meeting in Yuma Thursday, April 12 from 10 a.m.-4 p.m. at Quintech LLC.

Items on the agenda include an update on the Compact Compliance Pipeline construction,
discussion and approval of objection to an application to change the description of irrigated
acres submitted by Ben Cantrall to include lands currently in CREP, discussion and approval of
an agreement for repeater station antenna, discussion and approval of a resolution to urge
Colorado to submit a resolution to the RRCA for approval of an augmentation plan for the
Compact Compliance Pipeline and discussion of dates for the Compact Compliance Pipeline
dedication.

Public comments will be heard at 1 p.m.

For more information, contact Deb Daniel at 970-332-3552 or deb.daniel@rrwcd.net.
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